BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PresiWL
DATE: December 14, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. | 1-0002
Downtown Management District and Downtown Management Authority

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 11-0002 (Resolution), Downtown Management District and Downtown Management
Authority. This resolution would renew the Downtown Management District and Downtown
Management Authority, a key program that has promoted the establishment and implementation
of public safety, clean-up, maintenance and marketing programs for Downtown Baltimore. The
BDC fully supports the continuation of the District as it has had a tremendous impact on the
vitality of our City’s downtown core. Organizations like the Downtown Partnership have done a
great job in ensuring that the mission of the District is carried out in a professional and efficient
manner.

BDC is supportive of Bill No. 11-0002 and respectfully request that favorable
consideration is given by the City Council.

ec: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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